
 

 

B O N N E V I L L E P O W E R A D M I N I S T R A T I O N

Power Prepay Next Steps: 

If additional information or clarification on BPA’s Power Prepay Program is needed, please e-mail 
powerprepays@bpa.gov by July 19th.  

• The open comment period will last for 15 days, beginning on June 28th and continuing through July 19th. 
• Along with the open comment period, BPA has scheduled meetings with the rating agencies on July 17th 

and July 23rd to discuss the possible impacts on ratings  due to the Power Prepay Program 
• BPA will also host an Access to Capital workshop on July 26th and is currently evaluating tools for this 

workshop.   

Participants have an opportunity to submit public comments on BPA’s Power Prepay Program during a fifteen 
day public comment period beginning June 28, 2012 and concluding July 19, 2012.  Comments can be 
submitted online; by email; or by mail to: BPA, P.O. Box 14428, Portland, OR 97293-4428 

Please send questions to: powerprepays@bpa.gov 
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